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The election meeting for Officer and class positions will be moved to
Wednesday, the 15th. Officer meeting will still be during break and, class
position meeting will be during lunch.

Attention Seniors!!! If you are planning to attend Fullerton Community
College next year and have not yet taken advantage of the Counseling
140 class then you are in luck- there will be one additional class offered
this year. If you are interested, come see your counselor ASAP.
Paperwork is due by January 24 and there is a limited amount of spots
available so act quickly!

Are you interested in playing football next season? Off-season training
starts now! Please see coach Martinez in the weight room after school
this week for more information.

BSU and Impact, your club photo is at break at the theatron. FCA, your
photo is at lunch in the theatre

Attention all juniors in CSF, we have a meeting during lunch this
Wednesday January 15 in the math wing room 406 Mr. Nguyen's room.
This meeting is for juniors in CSF only. You will be given a permission
slip and information for a college tour coming up. Again all juniors in
CSF will need to attend this meeting, we will see you then.

Attention all Winter Sports captains, in order to participate in the Winter
Sports Assembly you must attend the mandatory meeting during tutorial
in Hardy's room, today. Be prepared and decide your walk out song
ahead of time. The song must be school appropriate. If a captain cannot
attend, please send a representative.

Are you interested in playing sports at the college level? Make sure you
come out to our second Annual College Night starting at 6:00pm tonight
in the college and career center. Get a chance to come and talk to Cal
State LA’s Athletic Director for Compliance and Student-Athlete
Services, Dr. Demetrus L. Caldwell. See coach Martinez for more
information.




